
Effective immediately, ALL individuals (Military Personnel, DOD       

Civilian Employees, Family Members, DOD Contractors, and all    

other individuals on USAG Fort Buchanan installation) WILL BE    

REQUIRED to wear protective cloth face coverings in public    

areas or work centers when they cannot maintain six feet of social 

distance.  

  

You MUST wear protective cloth face coverings at: 

-  Access Control Points/Public Interactions - Guards at the  gates 

may require the lowering of face covers for facial identification.  

- PX Food Court (For pick- up of To Go orders) 

- PX (Main Store, Gas Station Store and PXtra) 

- Commissary 

- Community Club (For pick- up of To Go orders) 

- IHG (El Caney Lodging) 

- Installation Legal Office 

- Rodriguez Army Health Clinic  

  

This is an additional measure to prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

We ask your cooperation to protect yours and the health and safety 

of our community. Working together is our best defense.  

GUIDANCE ON THE USE OF CLOTH 

FACE COVERING IN PUBLIC AREAS  


